## Join us to review the Draft Regional Transit Feasibility Study!

The BGMPO and area decisionmakers want your input on the draft Regional Transit Feasibility Study! BGMPO is hosting an **open house on February 28** at the Paramount Theater to review the draft study and get community input. We invite you to stop by any time between 3 and 6 pm to learn more!

The study addresses future transit service, funding, and governance in the MPO planning area, which includes all of Alamance County and portions of Orange and Guilford Counties. It recommends:

- Providing additional transit service in the BGMPO area.
- **Stronger coordination** between the five transit systems in our area: Alamance County Transportation Authority (ACTA), Burlington's LinkTransit, GoTriangle, Public Transportation, and the Piedmont Authority for Regional Transportation (PART).
- Exploring **additional transit funding sources**, such as additional municipal contributions, a countywide vehicle registration fee, or a 1/4 cent sales tax referendum.
- Studying potential consolidation of LinkTransit and ACTA.

You may also submit comments via email to comments@burlingtonnc.gov through March 15. The study will be presented for approval at the BGMPO Transportation Advisory Committee public hearing on March 19 at 5:30 p.m. in the City of Burlington Municipal Building, 1st floor Conference Room (425 S Lexington Avenue).

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, sex, age, religion, disability, or family status. Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or those requiring language translation services should contact the Burlington - Graham MPO Administrator, Wannetta Mallette at wmallette@burlingtonnc.gov, 336.513.5418. Asistencia de idiomas está disponible poniéndose en contacto con personal de la MPO en wmallette@burlingtonnc.gov.



